
Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

In Prayer: 

Sermon Notes: 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
-January 19, 2025- 

 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship 
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
    Passing the Peace 
  WORD 
    Children’s Time 
    Youth Bible Presentation 
    Congregational Singing 
    Scripture Presentation: Luke 4:14-30 
    Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song  
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude: Jana Gingerich 
Worship Leader: Kiara Yoder 
Song Leader: Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Story: Vonnie Oyer 

Eva & Luci — North Marion Girls Basketball (V) 
   Tues. Jan 21 5:30PM: Home game vs. Newport 
 

Emmitt —Ninety-One Boys Basketball 
   Wed. Jan 22 4:00PM: Home game vs. Willamette Valley  
             Christian 

Blessed are those who mourn, for they will be comforted. 
Matthew 5:4 

 

Dear God, we lift those who are grieving up to You. May Your 
Holy Spirit be their source of comfort and strength. Help them to 
feel Your loving presence in this time of need. Grant them peace 
that only You can give and the hope of better days ahead. Amen. 



Sunday 
8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service 
 

This Week 
Tuesday, 10:00am  Bible Study via Zoom 

 

Nursery Schedule: 
This week: Trina Fitzpatrick, Serenity Coulombe 
Next Week: Nursery Not Staffed 
 

Budget Report: Offering 1/12/25: $9,941.50 

WORDS OF  

PRIMARY SUNDAY SCHOOL OFFERING 
 

Each week, the Primary Sunday School classes take an offering to go 
towards Drift Creek Camp.  For 2024, that offering totaled $190.95.  
Thank you to our kids and their parents for supporting this ministry, 
and for teaching our children what it means to share God’s resources 
with others. 
 

SUPER SUPPERS - SIGN UP NOW! 
 

If you love to fellowship over food with your church family, then this  
is for you! Singles, couples, and families can all participate.  You’ll be 
paired up with 2 other groups and have a meal at the host’s home. 
These meals will take place in February, March, and April and each 
month you’ll be assigned a new group.  You can sign up for one or all  
of the meals.  Further instructions are located on the bulletin board in 
the foyer next to the sign-up sheet. Talk to Jenna Oyer or Julie Yoder 
with any questions.  
 

VALENTINE CARE PACKAGES 
 

Let’s show our love to our 8 college students!  If you’d like to  
contribute a care package item or even just words of affirmation, 
please bring your items to the back counter in the kitchen by Sunday, 
February 9. For any questions, contact Kristin Oakes.  

NEXT WEEKEND - ZION FAMILY RETREAT! 
Friday, January 24 to Sunday, January 26 at Drift Creek Camp 

 

If you would like to join us, it’s not too late!  Please sign up on the 
sheet in the foyer by the end of the service today. 
 

PLEASE NOTE: There will be no Primary, Youth, or Anabaptist  
History Sunday School classes on January 26, the weekend of the 
Zion Family Retreat. 

ANNUAL CHURCH BUDGET MEETING 
Sunday, February 2 

 

The Zion Leadership Table would like to thank everyone for their  
support of the 2024 church budget.  Our total expenses for the year 
were $319,066, and the total giving was $334,917.  A proposed  
budget for 2025 has been established and will be offered for  
congregational approval at the budget meeting on February 2,  
following a potluck lunch. 
 
In addition, there will be a ballot to affirm the following ZLT positions: 
Moderator and the Mission & Service Chair. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget and ballot was emailed this last week.  
If you would like an absentee ballot prior to the budget meeting, 
please contact the church office. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

We offer thanks and appreciation to Joe and Marlene Harris for their 
many years of service at Zion, maintaining the church grounds and 
meeting various needs around the facilities. Their consistent  
presence and care always kept Zion looking its best, and their hard 
work did not go unnoticed.  May they find fulfillment and joy in their 
retirement from Zion, and in any new adventures they embark on. 
 
Our thanks to Zion for the gift cards and hummingbird feeder.  We 
really enjoyed keeping the grounds up for so many years.  May God 
bless each and every one of you!   
Love & prayers   - Joe & Marlene Harris 


